
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

It was a hard start to the term with some very 

sad news for our community about Mrs 

Croucher. However, the new week has been 

no less full of activity – I think as Mrs 

Croucher would have wanted it. She would 

have taken great pleasure in smiling faces 

and positive attitudes. I would personally like 

to thank the whole staff team for the 

support, care and professionalism they have 

shown each other and the children.  

A book of condolence will be open in the 

school foyer for all those members of our 

community who would like to express their 

thoughts or send a message to Mrs 

Croucher’s family at this sad time. 

The book will be open until Friday 14th March. 

 

Class Goldfinch led our first class assembly of 

the year this morning. They spoke with such 

confidence and enjoyment about their 

learning so far. Well done to them all it was a 

pleasure to be part of the audience. 

 

Sam Jones 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Danbury Park Book Fortnight 

Book Fortnight has started successfully this 

week, thank you to everyone who has joined 

us for a session to read with their child and 

usually a few friends. Next week we 

welcome the parents/grandparents from 

classes Eider, Cuckoo, Budgerigar and Jay. 

The children will also have the opportunity 

to listen to a member of staff’s favourite 

story and share a book with a younger or 

older child and of course we finish the week 

with dressing up as a favourite book 

character on Friday 7th March. 

The children and staff have been busy 

decorating their classroom door to illustrate 

their chosen book. I will share some pictures 

of the finished doors next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.danburypark.essex.sch.uk 

  

 

 Friday 28th February 2025 
  

 

House Point Winners: 

Due to Class Assemblies this term 

Celebration Assembly may not take place 

every week. Children may still bring in 

certificates and we will share them in the 

next assembly.  

 

Baloo – Essex Police Welfare Dog 

Thank you to Mr Salmon for arranging a visit 

from Baloo. It was fantastic for all to hear 

how brave and courageous Baloo is after her 

accident. The children had some interesting 

and thoughtful questions to ask her handler 

Mandy. 

 

 

 



 

 

Internet and phone safety update:  

 



 

Dates for your diary: 
07/03 – World Book Day – Dress Up as Favourite 

Book Character 

14/03 9.00am – Class H Assembly 

18/03 9.00am – Class J Assembly 

25/03 9.00am – Class F Assembly 

28/03 Class E Trip - Layer Marney Tower -Vikings 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

Essex County Council hold ‘Local Offer Roadshows’ where a wide selection of services 

related to SEND will be present.  The next date is 25th March, see link below for more 

details. 

https://send.essex.gov.uk/local-offer-roadshow-mid-essex# 

 

Muddy Weather means 

muddy clothes: 

Do you have old trousers, 

skirts or jogging bottom 

please?  

https://send.essex.gov.uk/local-offer-roadshow-mid-essex

